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The PCA has made special arrangements for sale of tickets on 27th November,2016 at window 
of Gate No. 4 from 9:00 a.m to 4:00 pm at I.S Bindra, Stadium, PCA,Mohali. There was a lot of 
the cricket enthusiastic for the purchase of tickets because of India performance on the first day. 
  
Keeping in view, the demand of potential buyers, the PCA has opened the window for the sale 
of tickets for general public. The Public can reach Gate No. 4 tomorrow without any hindrance. 
                                                          

                                                                   (G.S Walia) 
                                                                                                                         Hony.Secretary  

 


